
From: Daniel Phillips <Daniel.Phillips@devon.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 October 2024 12:39
To: SW-Neighbourhood Planning
Cc: Rachel Tuckett
Subject: RE: Regulation 16 Consultation for Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan

Dear Cameron  
 
Thank you for your email notifying us of the Regulation 16 consultation on the Tavistock Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
Devon County Council has no further comments to add to DCC’s previous response on 22/03/2024.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Daniel Phillips  
Graduate Trainee Planner  
Climate Change, Environment and Transport 
Devon County Council 
Room 120, County Hall, Topsham Road, Exeter, EX2 4QD 
Tel. 01392 382412 
daniel.phillips@devon.gov.uk  
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